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Cleary University continues to illustrate a strong commitment to the community and investing
in aspiring talent of future leaders. A 4-year Cleary University Scholarship was awarded at the
Cleary’s signature event: Vehicle To A Better Future. Lifelong Livingston County resident,
Realtor and County Commissioner Carol Griffith; an attendee at the event was the recipient of
the scholarship. As an enthusiastic supporter of Cleary University she is honored to select an
inspiring 2018 graduating high school senior for the 4 year tuition™ paid scholarship.

“I am particularly excited and humbled to be a “game changer” in a student’s future. Cleary
University offers more than just an education. The University has a prominent reputation for
advancing students and retaining academic talent to work right here in our community. Not
only does the Cleary experiences provide a foundation for employment but a dynamic all-
round experience that contributes to class room academics and athletics,” states Carol Griffith.
Cleary University is just another reason to love Livingston County. With the rising cost of
education and out- of -state educational institutions; students can obtain a great educational
experience with athletic opportunities in our back yard! Cleary University has a strong and
valued relationship with our community. Our local business leaders hire Cleary students and
graduates knowing that they have had an enriched, dynamic educational experience right here
in Livingston County. In return our County retains its talent. This is a valuable component of
economic development and adds to the strength of our community, “ states Griffith.

Some of the criteria for the Scholarship recipient includes: meeting admission requirements for
Cleary University and a completed application for admissions. Students must complete a free
application for federal student aid (www.fafsa.gov) to be eligible in accordance with Cleary
University admissions requirements. Student recipients to begin their academic program Fall
2018.

Please send letter for consideration to: carolgriffithscholarship@cleary.edu no later than June
15, 2018.




